
Thank you all for attending this virtual gathering.  The society has had an eventful year. In 
particular, in June we were saddened by the loss of one of our committee members Eifion Williams.
Eifion's contribution to our committee meetings was greatly appreciated. Also many thanks to 
Eifion's daughter Angharad for her work in the past and in the future!

The Welsh class is now in its fifth year and currently has six students from Welsh and Irish 
backgrounds attending. We are currently running an intermediate level course in Gael Linn, Dame 
St, Dublin. New students are always welcome!

During September the class took the ferry to Holyhead and had a one night stay in a Bed & 
Breakfast on Ynys Môn.  We had the opportunity to visit Llanfairpwll, Llangefni, Porthaethwy and 
also to siarad Cymraeg! This was followed by a walk to one of the many beaches, before returning 
on the ferry. We are looking forward to a further event in 2020, when we should be able to meet 
other Welsh learners in Ynys Mon. 


